
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 

housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 

My daughter attends URI and there is a huge problem with finding affordable housing as they already 

have a housing issue on campus to accommodate everyone and there is no option to live on campus for 

junior and senior years.  
 
By limiting the number of students who can live in the house, it puts an even larger financial strain on the 

parents and students. Many of these students are well behaved, responsible young adults who are there to 

learn and obtain their degree.  
 
Thank you, 
Kristen Yafrate 
 


